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On April 13, 2016, City Council adopted a pay equity resolution reinforcing the City’s commitment to pay equity. As part of that ongoing commitment, the Bureau of Human Resources (BHR) is directed to review employee job placement and the resulting pay practices. To that end, BHR must review the work performed by employees in the Police Records Division and evaluate their pay as well as those of related classifications. The specific information obtained in this portion of the pay equity work will be used to inform the upcoming collective bargaining with the District Council of Trade Unions.
Summary Status: Complete 
Budget Note Update: This project has been completed and findings will be communicated with DCTU during the bargaining session.


